
 
Thomas Alleyne’s High School 

 

Thank you for your interest regards posts available at Thomas Alleyne’s High School 

We are proud to offer a broad and balanced curriculum to our students and to have achieved 
significantly positive progress at GCSE for Progress 8 for the last four years. In addition to 
this, in 2016 we were one of the top 25% of Post-16 organisations in Staffordshire for 
progress in A Level.  

As an ambitious and forward looking school, who are continually looking for further 
improvement. We have recently been designated Teaching School status and are 
developing an extensive ITT, CPD and School to School support programme to develop 
pedagogy and school improvement with regional schools. We completed the SSAT 
Assessment for Learning project this year and are passionate about providing effective CPD 
for all of our staff. 

In April 2017, we became one of the founder members of the Uttoxeter Learning Trust. The 
Trust currently consists of the following schools: Picknalls First School, Windsor Park CE 
Middle School, Thomas Alleyne's High School, Oldfields Hall Middle School, All Saints’ 
Church Leigh First School and Hutchinson Memorial First School. Together we form a 2-19 
all-through educational family, supporting each other and providing excellent teaching and 
learning, outstanding extra-curricular activities and a friendly, safe and caring educational 
environment 

As a school we were delighted when our school self-evaluation findings were supported by 
Ofsted in February 2016 when the School was praised by Ofsted inspectors and judged to 
be a ‘good’ school in all aspects of its work. You will see within the report that the inspectors 
recognise the rapid progress we have made since the last inspection.  

Whilst there are many strengths within this report, staff and governors are unwavering in our 
focus on further improvement to ensure that students receive consistently outstanding 
education at our school. The areas which the inspectors have identified for the school which 
would lead the school to an outstanding judgment are areas which we will continue to focus 
on. 

We are very proud of all our staff and students and are thrilled that you are considering 
joining our staff team. For further information please see our school website, read one of our 
weekly newsletters available or visit our school.  

We would welcome your application to become one of our staff team. 
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